APPLICATION FOR GRANT MONEY FOR YOUTH TO ATTEND THE 2018 FALL CONFERENCE
 AND AGM OF THE ANTHROPOSOPHICAL SOCIETY IN AMERICA
  
[bookmark: _Hlk515698514]HERE AND NOW: TRANSFORMING OURSELVES, TRANSFORMING THE WORLD
New Orleans, October 5-7, 2018
With a National youth gathering on October 4th, 2018
The Western Regional Council (WRC) of the Anthroposophical Society in America wants to thank the Rudolf Steiner Charitable Trust for making this grant money available.
Following the experience of the conference, grant recipients are asked to write a brief report or create an offering that can be shared with the greater Anthroposophical Community.
Name:
Address:
Why are you interested in attending the 2018 Fall Conference and AGM?
Amount Requested: $
A brief itemized description of how the funds will be applied:
[bookmark: _GoBack]	⃣   Travel:		      ⃣  Meals ($100):		      ⃣   Conference fee ($60):

THE APPLICATION AND FOLLOW-UP PROCESS:
- Applications can be made by submitting the above information to the WRC at jrsoloway@hotmail.com.  We recommend that you apply as early as possible as funds will be granted on a first come, first served basis.  Once your application has been approved, you will receive an email from the WRC.
- Register at the discounted youth rate for the Fall Conference and AGM online at anthroposophy.org. 
- Grant recipients will receive emails from the Youth Section regarding reasonably-priced housing options, and other activities.  Please note the National Youth Gathering on October 4th.
-  After the conference, you will submit your receipts for the amount granted by scanning and emailing them to Katherine@anthroposophy.org.  Katherine Thivierge will reimburse you by check for the amount granted.  She will also need your mailing address.  If you are not able to pay expenses in advance, please let us know for which expenses you need funds in advance and we will do our best to accommodate your request.
- We look forward to your submission of a report or other offering about your experience at the conference.  Please submit it to the WRC at jrsoloway@hotmail.com.
Thank you for your interest in participating in this Fall Conference.
 We look forward to meeting you there!
Warmly, the WRC: Joan Treadaway, Daniel Bittleston, Daniel Evaeus, Micky Leach, Rebecca Soloway
